Garcia, Daniela

From: Lopez, Jessica@Energy <Jessica.Lopez@energy.ca.gov>
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 1:53 PM

To: Garcia, Daniela

Cc: Marc Esser; Bo White; Mohney, Leah@Energy

Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Tub Spout Diverters

Hi Daniela,

I’'m available on Tuesday (June 27) at 10 am. | look forward to working with you.
Thanks,

Jessica Lopez

Energy Analyst

Appliances & Outreach & Education Office
Efficiency Division

California Energy Commission
1516 Ninth Street
Sacramento, CA 95814
916-654-5125
Jessica.Lopez@energy.ca.gov

From: Garcia, Daniela [mailto:DGarcia3@semprautilities.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 1:20 PM

To: Lopez, Jessica@Energy

Cc: Marc Esser; Bo White

Subject: Tub Spout Diverters

Jessica,

| am Daniela from SoCalGas and we will be leading the Tub Spout Diverters measure on behalf of the IOU’s. I've
also cc’d our technical consultant, Negawatt. | would like to set up some time next week for us to discuss the research
plan and next steps.

Will any of these dates and times work for you:
Tuesday — 10am, 11am

Wed — 10am, 11am

Thursday - 2pm, 3pm

Friday — 9am



Look forward to hearing from you.

Thank You!

Daniela Garcia

SoCalGas Customer Programs

Project Manager — Building Codes and Appliance Standards
555 W. 5% Street, Los Angeles, CA 90013 | ML: GT19A6
Office: 213-244-4361 | Mobile: 951-847-1022
DGarcia3@semprautilities.com

This email originated outside of Sempra Energy. Be cautious of attachments, web links, or requests for
information.



